Heldenfels, Leane

From: JoEllen Wynne Jililesuiiliiliney
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2019 11:33 AM

To: Heldenfels, Leane
Subject: case #(C15-2019-0012, Westheimer

Ms. Heldenfels I would like to provide some comments
regarding the above referenced case. Sorry for the late
comments but I just received the request over the week
end.

My husband and I owned the property at 1705 Cloverleaf
Drive from 2006 - 2018. This property is located across the
street and over 3 houses from the subject home.

At the time of purchase the carport was in existence at
1802 Cloverleaf Drive. We sold our home for more than
double the purchase price in October of 2017 (leasing it
back until March of 2018 waiting for remodel completion of
home purchased 3 blocks over). At no point did we ever
perceive that the carport negatively impacted our property
values. Based on this experience we are in favor of the
variance allowing the carport to stay.

Thank you.
JoEllen Wynne

Donald Love
512-507-9525



